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Leading People into a Growing Relationship with Jesus Christ. 

The CallerThe CallerThe Caller   

Therefore, go and make disciples of all the 
nations, baptizing them in the name of the 
Father and the Son and the Holy Spirit. Teach 
these new disciples to obey all the commands 
I have given you. And be sure of this: I am 
with you always, even to the end of the age.”

Matthew 28:19-20 NLT

Stay after the free Fellowship Meal  

for a video series by Cord Bear  

every Wednesday at 6:30 for all adults.  

Mark your calendar!  Gifted Hearts is sponsoring a 

Rummage Sale Saturday, Oct. 22, from 8 - 2 p.m.  We 

need your help.  We need donations:  household items, 

furniture, and toys.  No clothing, please.  If you have 

large items, we can pick them up.  Half of the proceeds 

from the sale will benefit our Thanksgiving outreach to 

buy turkeys and other items. 

Please be in prayer for Julie Wattwood as 

she prepares to leave on October 1st for a missions 

trip with Tomoka Christian Church.  She will be gone 

for one week, returning the following Saturday. 

Please welcome Dudley Phang to our Church Family!  

He was baptized in Christ on September 4th! 



A Ministry Minute…   
 

 

Our elementary school-aged “Pioneer Club” students will begin a special 
project for the month of  October.  We are participating in “Operation 

Christmas Child” and filling plastic shoe boxes with small toys for children 

around the world.   
 

Last year our boxes went to Mali and the Democratic Republic of  Congo, 

both in Africa.  More than 124 million shoes boxes have been given to 
children in more than 150 countries since it all began. 

 

Please know that no liquids can be accepted and no “fighting toys” should be 

sent as many of  the boxes go to countries at war.  A list of  suggested items 
can be found at our lobby display and many items can be purchased at a 

dollar store.  The boxes will be collected in early November and shipped out 

to needy countries around the world. 
 

These boxes will be the only gifts that many 5—9 year old boys and girls will 

ever receive.  We can all show God’s love through participating in “Operation 
Christmas Child”...and by starting your shopping a month early! 

 

Please see Kay Plew or Julie Wattwood with questions.  Your gifts are greatly 
appreciated. 



ATTENTION, CHURCH FAMILY!ATTENTION, CHURCH FAMILY!ATTENTION, CHURCH FAMILY!   
   

HOSTING EVENTS AT PBCC:  Please, if you are     
interested in hosting an event, as a ministry 
leader, or a member, check our events calendar 
online or in the Newsletter as well as with the 
office!  You will be required to fill out a form to 
request use of the building (see below) as well.  
This will allow all to run smoothly.   
 
BUILDING AND EQUIPMENT USE:  Anyone         
requesting use of any room (chapel side or FLC 
side) or would like to borrow equipment, tables, 
chairs, etc…, must fill out a request form - 
available through the church office. Please fill 
out and return these forms to Todd Smith      
preferably no later than 2 weeks prior to date 
needed. Last minute requests may be addressed 
as well with Todd.   
 
If you are responsible for the use and security 
of the building for any events, Please make sure 
the building and equipment are secured.  Be 
sure the lights and air conditioners are off. Be 
sure the doors are locked and latched (give the 
door a pull) and the alarm is set.   
 
CHURCH VISITS:  Anyone visiting the church 
building during business hours, please stop by 
the office and let Melissa know you will be in 
the building. She would very much appreciate 
this courtesy.  

Church Contact Information 
 

344 Emerson Drive NW  
Palm Bay FL 32907 

 
Phone:  321-724-0491      

Fax:  321-724-2413 
Email: office@pbcconline.org  
Website:  www.pbcconline.org  

 
Office Hours  

 

Monday - Friday 8:00 a.m. – 3:00 p.m.  
  

 Church Staff 
 

  Melissa Harmon, Office Manager 
Jenn Herman, Preschool Director 

Henry Rowley, Custodian 
 

Please Remember 
 

Lost and Found 
 

Don’t forget that there is a Lost and 

Found box in the lobby.  If you find 

something that’s not yours and don’t 
know who’s it is, drop it in!  If you have 

lost something recently, be sure to check 
there before replacing it!   

Every so often this box gets full and we 
give what’s there to charity.  We do this 

at random intervals, so please be sure to 
check for your items as soon as possible. 
 

Bulletin Board  
 

Be sure to check the bulletin board in 

the lobby often for current happenings 
and events going on outside the church.  

Sometimes there may be an event listed 
that we haven’t placed in the bulletin, 

but you may find it fun or helpful!  These 
boards are kept up-to-date with new 

items placed on it weekly.  Check it out! 

Attendance and Stewardship 

 9/4 9/11 9/18 9/25 

Attendance 90 102 94 90 

Giving $4,946 $4,813 $2,415 $3,734 

Church Directory 
 

Please keep the office up-to-date on any 
changes to your information, such as:      

e-mail address, phone number, mailing 
address, etc…  The printed Directory may 

only be as accurate as the information 
provided by our church  family.  If you 

have a directory and notice a detail      
inaccurate, please e-mail or call the 

church office with the correction.   
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October 2016 

FYI… 
 

If you are scheduling an event at church; please remember to check the church calendar in the   
office. The Calendar in “THE CALLER” is a list of  regularly  scheduled events and does not include 
all the  activities on the church campus. 


